
UPCOMING OFFICE CLOSURE 

On Wednesday, January 10, 2024,

the Camarillo Airport Administration Office

will be closed from 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

for an all staff training. 

The office will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., and 
from 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m

For airport related emergencies please contact: 

(805) 947-6803 for Camarillo Airport

(805) 947-6804 for Oxnard Airport




